
Elaine Gerard
Penobscot
LD 234
Dear honorable members,
I am opposed to LD 234. Thousands of us worked hard to get Rank Choice voting on 
the ballot twice and it passed each time. It has worked well since. What I like about 
RCV is that anyone elected has the majority of voters to represent. As you know, our 
governors only receive just over one-third the necessary votes to win an election.  A 
poor number to represent the majority of Mainers, I believe. At least at the federal 
level we have RCV. Please let this great option for voting to remain.
Thank  you for your consideration.


